
VIRTUAL WORKSHOP

SABLEFISH 
GEAR MARKING 
WORKSHOP
Provide input to NOAA Fisheries about gear marking options that 
will make sablefish pot gear easier to ID if it is involved in a 
whale entanglement. 
Register at beav.es/ihe or use the QR code below.

For more information, contact Amanda 
Gladics at (541) 207-4463 or
Amanda.gladics@oregonstate.edu

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2022

Oregon State University Extension Service prohibits discrimination in all its programs, services, activities, 
and materials. This publication will be made available in an accessible alternative format upon 
request. Please contact Amanda Gladics, (503) 325-8563, Amanda.Gladics@oregonstate.edu.

We want to hear about different ideas for marking gear in the sablefish pot gear 
fishery from the fishermen who use this gear day in and day out. We will also discuss 
ways to reduce the risk of whale entanglement in this fishery. 

OREGON SEA GRANT WILL HOST A

Register at: 
beav.es/ihe

Photo taken under NOAA/NMFS research permit #21678

Workshop Goals
Develop a list of potential gear marking 
options that are:
• Feasible for fishing operations to use
• Are not a major economic burden
• Make pot gear easier to identify

Agenda Item H.1.a
Supplemental NMFS Report 2

November 2022
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